From: "Myers, Nicole (B. Morton, MP)"
Date: 4 June 2019 at 9:09:38 am AWST To:
Cc: "Morton, Ben (MP)" <
Subject: RE: One year bankruptcy
Dear Market,
The Attorney General's liaison officer has responded and has advised that the advice that you
received remains current. They have added:
We remain committed to the progress of this Bill through the Parliament. Prior to the election
the government was in consultation with stakeholders on potential amendments to the Bill.  That process will continue following the re-election of the Government and the Bill will be re- introduced to the Parliament of the government and the Bill will be re-
introduced to the Parliament at the appropriate time.
I hope this assists you. Parliament is due to reconvene in early July.
Vind regards
Kind regards,
Nicole
Dr Nicole Myers   Electorate Officer
OFFICE OF HON BEN MORTON MP
ASSISTANT MINISTER TO THE PRIME MINISTER AND CABINET
FEDERAL LIBERAL MEMBER FOR TANGNEY